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President's Report 

 

Our September meeting will be on Tuesday September 5th, at JoJo’s Restaurant on 
Naylor Mill Road at 6:00 pm.  Rick Holloway will preside, in the absence of President 
Ken Sterling. For our program Tom Hehman will show and tell the story of his Pony 
Express road trip out West via Shelby Mustang. 
 
 In place of our regular August meeting, the club held a mini car show in front of the 

Shorebirds stadium before the ballgame on Wednesday, August 3rd.  At 7PM we moved 
the vehicles to the parking lot and sat as a group to watch the game with complimentary 
tickets.  We had an excellent turn out – 44 members and guests and 17 vehicles for the 
fans to view and vote on for their favorite.  The voting was very close for the top 
5.  Soon to be members, Dave & Christie Parsons took home a 1st place trophy for their 
’69 VW Camper/Van with 26 votes.  Right behind them was Rick & Cynthia Holloway’s 
’66 Corvette with 25 votes.  Andrew & Daria’s ’30 Ford Model A and Frank & Gail 
Phillipi’s ’62 Studebaker Hawk tied for 3rd with 23 votes each. Rounding out the top 5 
was Larry, Gloria, & Macey Hoyack’s ’59 Plymouth with 21 votes. 
 
 
Upcoming Shows: 
 
September 16th Hebron Lions Club ESR AACA Car and Truck Show - Hebron Lions 
Field Hebron,6MD, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm Dash Plaques and Trophies Buck Burton – Show 
Chairman. Rain date is September 30th.  This is our club’s show and we need club 
support for this event. Please contact Buck Burton 410-251-1121 
burtons31981@comcast.net to sign up where he needs help. 
 
October 4th – 6th Wednesday – Friday AACA Fall National Meet – Hershey, PA Car 
Judging is Friday and If you’ve never been it’s worth the trip. We are looking into a bus 
trip to the show but we don’t know yet if this will work. It’s a great show and something 
we should try to support. It’s exactly 150 miles from Salisbury, a 3:45 minute drive. 
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Sherman the Shorebird joins ESR President Ken Sterling in presenting the first-place 
trophy to Dave and Christie Parsons for their VW Camper/Van  

Rick & Cynthia Holloway’s 66 Corvette (second place) , Andrew & Daria’s 1030 Model A (tied for third place) 

Frank & Gail Phillipi’s ’62 Studebaker Hawk (tied for 3rd), Larry, Gloria & Macey Holyak’s 1959 Plymouth 


